The Festival Sounds Chapter of Sweet Adelines
International is seeking a new chorus director
effective immediately!

The Festival Sounds Chorus was established in 1957, We are an enthusiastic,
supportive, and empowering group of women who enjoy singing four-part
barbershop harmony. We waork on music excellence and performance skills through
oulside coaching and workshops.

We are based in Straftford, OM and we rehearse Wednesday evenings at 7:00 pm,
cumrently on Zoom.

We are looking for a Musical Director who has:

+ prior directing experience (as ironfline director,

or music fseclion leader)

+ shong organizational and interpersonal skills

« an abllity to communicate and work well with
dll levels of our chorus (administration, music
committee and chorus members)

+ the ability to help maintain our present
standard of pedormance and then Improve
upon it

+ an understanding of the barbershop genre and
performance (a greal assef)

We would love to welcome you inte our caring,
singing family to make beauliful music tegether! We
would alzo support you as you develop your director
skills.

Interested applicants should apply with
resume to:

Sheila Dow
sdow festivalsounds@gmail. com



